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PSA stands for Parent Staff Association, a  parent and staff volunteer group that works together for
the benefit of the school. The PSA runs the school uniform shop and organises events, both for
fundraising purposes and to help build a sense of community in the school. 

So far this year the PSA has raised £18,640 and has donated £17,373 to the school. This was used
for everything from library books and tablets, to the new tree and bench in the playground to
commemorate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee.

None of this would have been possible without you! As we sign off another school year we'd like to
use this newsletter to celebrate all we have achieved this year as we were finally able to come
together again and hold events in person at the school.

Thanks again to all of the volunteers who have helped, both those who ran an event and those who
helped on the day. Thank you to everyone who joined us at the events, who spent their time, who
spent their money, helped raise some much-needed funds for the school, and who also helped
continue to build our community within it. 

Here's to the next year of more Holmesdale adventures for those of us who are continuing our
journey here, and a fond farewell to those who are moving on. Thank you all!

WowWowWow
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Dates To
Remember

PSA MEETING



29th September



7.30pm



NEW PARENTS
SOCIAL



11th October



7.30pm-9.00pm






CHRISTMAS FAIR



19th November



Save the date! 









Fundraising Total: £18,640
Disco



£2894




Winter Walk And
Summer Fair

£7899



Sponsorship



£3215



Everything Else



£4632



Mrs Mullarkey
Head Teacher

Thank you so much for your hard work and commitment. Your willingness to give of your time and
expertise is greatly appreciated. To the committee members and class reps, thank you for stepping into

your roles this year and to all of you moving on and handing over the baton, you leave with our gratitude
and in the knowledge that you have provided opportunities for the children that they would not have had
without you.  My special thanks go to Kate Young and Fiona Rider-Morely for leading our amazing team of

volunteers. 



We all have different pulls on our time and finances, and I thank everyone who has given what they can and
taken part where they were able. You are all fantastic role models and you have made a difference to our

children and to our whole school community. 



Have a wonderful summer and I look forward to working with our new committee and volunteers next year. 




